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Dear Parents/Carers of KS2 children,  
 
We are so pleased to let you know that VUE Cinema (within Aspects Leisure Park) have contacted us to 
offer another FREE film screening. We feel that this would be a lovely treat for the children as they have 
been working so hard.  
 
We will be helping VUE run a practise fire drill for their staff. This will involve the children sitting in the 
cinema, evacuating the building following VUE’s fire procedures and returning back to their place in the 
cinema.  
 
Of course, our own staff and volunteers will ensure that the children are properly supervised during this 
time. The visit will take place on FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2023, within school time. Could you please make 
sure that on this day, the children arrive promptly at 8:45 a.m. so that we can quickly take the register? 
We will return to school in time for lunch.  
 
Please make sure your child has a waterproof coat in school and wears shoes  
suitable for walking to the Cinema.  
 
The film we have been offered to watch is ‘Trolls 3’ which is a “PG” Rating.  
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
 Blue and Green Area Team 
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